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With reference to the submission dated the 28 April 2010, a BP Dam safe yield of 16000 
megs was quoted.  
  
This was the design yield for the scheme originally which included two more weirs, one 
at Barlil, and one at Stonelands.   
 
In recent discussions with Sunwater and DERMS’s staff, a safe yield of less than 10000 
megs was believed to be more realistic. 
 
Please note this on the previous submission dated 28 April 2010. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Enkelmann  


